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MEDIA RELEASE 

ROAD CONDITIONS REPORT – UNSEALED ROADS OPEN 

Coonamble Shire Council wishes to advise the travelling public that ALL UNSEALED ROADS 
are now OPEN to all non-essential traffic. 

Council and rural residents thanks all for their patience and self-restraint in minimising traffic on 
local, unsealed roads while they were wet. 

With more than 1,300km of unsealed roads to maintain, lessening damage while roads are 
saturated significantly reduces the cost and time needed to carry out road repairs. 

Paul Gallagher 
GENERAL MANAGER 


